
May 2015 Board Meeting 
 
Glen Region, SCCA 
May 21, 2015 
 
May board meeting called to order at 7:05 p.m. 
 
PRESENT: Ed Zebrowski, Allan Kintz, Jennifer Kintz, Larry Emery, Tom Weaver, Pat Scopelliti, Sandy 

Sanders, Kyle Colbey 
 
MOTION: Tom, Larry: Approve April minutes as presented. CARRIED. 
 
TREASURER: About $56k in checking. Solo fees are being paid as they come in - Brett has been 

depositing Solo income. Lou has submitted tax extension. PO box has been paid for. 
 
MOTION: Tom, Pat: Approve Treasurer’s report as presented. CARRIED. 
 
MEMBERSHIP: 280 members. Up 2 from last month. Zero expired. 
 
SPARKPLUG: Hoping for end of month mailing - to include Solo results, Sprints info, etc. 
 
WEBSITE: Still working on redesign. No word from National on new regional sites. 
 
CLUB RACING: Sprints registration is open. Currently looking at trophies and catering contacts. 
 
SOLO: Three events so far - 2 actual events and a Test & Tune. Attendance so far: T&T: 24. E1: 43, E2: 47. 

First weekend was about $900 profit - mostly benefited by the T&T. Second event also went 
well. Had to alter course from usual Ithaca Mall space but still worked OK. Have had lots of new 
people so far and most are coming back. 

 
DISCUSSION: Discussing regional dues - currently at $20. Were just raised a few years ago. Have to 

balance dues and entry fees with weekend memberships. 
 
STORAGE CLEANOUT: Will look at again in the fall. Possibly after the Sprints. Will likely just have to set a 

date and run with it. 
 
Adjourn: 7:50 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Allan Kintz 
2015 Glen Region Secretary 


